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[SAMPLE DOCUMENT – MODIFY CONTENT AS DESIRED]
Dear Parents,
We are currently looking for parents to chaperone the Central High School Dodgeball Tournament on Thursday, April 21 at 3:00pm in the main gym.  This is a friendly competition between teams of Central High School students in grades 9-12 to help raise money for the Keep It! Campaign. If you would like to chaperone please fill out the attached form, and have your son/daughter return in to either Room 132 or the registration tables in the cafeteria during lunch by April 15.

There will be teams of five students and one teacher so we are expecting a lot of players and student support in the stands.  We need many chaperones and your help would be greatly appreciated.  We will need chaperones at the gym by time and can leave around time.  It will be a fun afternoon so please fill out the bottom part if you are able to help us out.

Thank you so much for your help and support,

Central High School Student Council

Name: _____________________________________________
Phone Number: ______________________________________
Student:____________________________________________
______ Yes, I will be able to chaperone the Dodgeball Tournament on April 21.

______ No, unfortunately I will not be able to help chaperone this tournament on April 21.
